
 

 

 

Celebrating Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

BLLC Executive Secretary Douglas Paige participated in the Mayor’s MLK Day Parade on 

January 16th: Seen below with Sean Stinnett, Deputy Director of the Mayor’s Office of 

Minority and Women-Owned Businesses & Director of Baltimore Main Streets, and Sean 

with Dana Moore, Chief Equity Officer & Director of the Office of Equity and Civil Rights. 

         

 

 

 

 

 
The BLLC would like to remind the 
public and our licensees about the 
upcoming CIAA Tournament to be held 
in Baltimore from February 21-25, 
2023.  To learn more about or apply for 
the CIAA Related Event Promoters 
Permit, see the links below: 
 
---CIAA Related Event Promoter's 
Permit Application [PDF] 
---CIAA Related Event Promoter's 
Permit Rules & Regulations [PDF] 
---CIAA Related Event Promoter's 
Permit SOP's [PDF] 
 
 

 
 
 

If you do not currently receive BLLC 
emails when Hearing Schedules are 
published, please be sure to send your 
email to Kimberly Kerns, BLLC 
Executive Assistant, and ask to be 
added to the distribution list.  
As a reminder, notices such as “Notice 
of Transfer” and “Hearing Schedules” 
may always be found on our website at 
https://llb.baltimorecity.gov/baltimore-
city-liquor-license-board  
 

Community Association Updates 
If your community organization has a 
change in leadership or contact info, 
please let us know. Also, we would like 
to remind community associations or 
other stakeholder groups that 
Community Liaison Matt Achhammer is 
available for informational 
presentations. 
Matt.Achhammer@baltimorecity.gov 
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Staying Up to Date with BLLC 

 

Maryland General Assembly Session 

The Maryland General Assembly convened for the 2023 Session on January 11th. As you 

may know, State law guides the operations of the BLLC. Each session, new legislation is 

passed which may affect alcoholic beverage licensing in the City and State. To follow 

along with the 2023 Session, visit the MD General Assembly website at: 

http://mgaleg.maryland.gov/ 

Of particular note this year, Mayor Scott has included BLLC in the City’s 2023 Legislative 

Priorities. Press Release and info from the Mayor’s office here. Highlights below: 

 

 

 

2023 BLLC License Renewal Coming Soon 
 Every year license holders are required to submit a renewal application in order to 

continue operating for the new license year. The renewal period is from March 1 – 

March 31. New licenses are issued for the license year which starts on May 1 and ends 

April 30 of each year. Look for details and application materials coming soon on the BLLC 

website (https://llb.baltimorecity.gov/renewal) and in this newsletter. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fllb.baltimorecity.gov%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2FRelated%2520Promoter%27s%2520Event%2520Permit%2520-%2520Rules%2520and%2520Regulations%2520-%25202-27-2020_1.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CKimberly.Kerns2%40baltimorecity.gov%7C4de5959b4c3e41701c0508d9a9fc5731%7C312cb126c6ae4fc2800d318e679ce6c7%7C0%7C0%7C637727723513867335%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=MRN%2B2bX6kLxwkO4vYuCtO%2FJj%2FjvPxOK0T0TmDg16QJk%3D&reserved=0
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